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Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  January 9, 2025   
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals 
  School Safety Specialists 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
   
SUBJECT: School Safety and Support Grant  

 
  
 
On January 6, 2025 USBE sent out a notification regarding the availability of the 2025 School Safety and 
Support Grant. This is grant is not completed by each school and you should disregard the School Safety 
Support Grant email from USBE. This grant will be completed at the district level for all schools according to 
the safety needs assessments that were conducted at each school. Individual schools do not apply for this 
grant.  
 
 


